From: Lane, Victoria

To: Lane, Victoria

Subject: FW: Public Comment on Permit #1245
Date: Wednesday, December 9, 2020 1:33:03 PM

From: Michal Lomeli <

Date: December 3, 2020 at 8:35:27 PM PST

To: "Shelton, Delray">

Subject: Fwd: Public Comment on Permit #1245

To Mr. Shelton -

Please see my forwarded letter that | sent the Planning Commission in September/
October regarding the property next door to me. | am against having these types of
facilities in my neighborhood that are continuing to add to our Public Safety with
congestion of cars parking on our street and trying to pull you cant see around parked
cars on tge side street. Also, | do not feel safe knowing that | have people that have
severe mental issues living in a business next door to me. This is a neighborhood, i do
not want a business in my neighborhood. Help because at the next planning meeting
they are trying to raise beds to 10 from 6 - No, this is a neighborhood filled with kids.
This is not safe for our families - please help - thank you

Michal Lomeli

—————————— Forwarded message ---------

From: Michal Lomeli <>

Date: Tue, Oct 27, 2020, 10:58 AM
Subject: Public Comment on Permit #1245
To: <planningweb@cityofmerced.org>

Please see my attached document for my public comment on Permit #1265 - Thank
you

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Merced -- DO NOT
CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]
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